

Maj Gary McKay presents a copy of his book "In Good Company" to the CO 2/4 RAR

2/4 RAR Ladies Association

The 2nd/4th Ladies Association wishes to thank the CO and the Battalion for their support during the year. A special thanks to the Catering Platoon.

We were successful in conductive general activities throughout the year. They were flambe cooking, brings, pottery, car maintenance, meat curting and a make-up demonstration. These activities served to break down the barriers in the 24 community by meeting once a month at the Edgar Towner VC Club. A small sum of money was raised enabling us to make a presentation of table settings to the Katunga Child care at Vincent and \$50 to be Leaving at Club Care at Vincent and \$50 to be Leaving.



care at vincert and \$100 to Legacy.

We were successful at the inter-unit 'Anything Goes' and came fourth in the Swimming Carnival. The final function for the year is the Christmas Dinner to be held at Tafe College.

Finally, thanks to the committee and those assisted with the conduct of the activities. We look forward to seeing you all in '88. Merry Christmas to all and a safe and prosperous New Year.